
 

         Ref. No.:                        Date : 24:03:2025 

 

NOTICE 

This is to notify all students and faculty members that classes will remain suspended on 

25th March, 2025 (Tuesday) due to the ongoing 3rd Semester (NEP) Examination under the 

University of Kalyani in our College premises. 

All concerned are requested to take note of this and cooperate accordingly. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sd/- 

(Dr. Sukdeb Ghosh) 

Principal, 

Srikrishna College, 

Bagula, Nadia, West Bengal. 


